SWAN

Notice

We are pleased to welcome you back in our branches as from Monday 12 April 2021.

Our opening hours will be from 9 am to 3 pm from Monday to Friday (closed on public holidays) and
will be restricted to only those transactions which cannot be completed via our website or mobile
app, mySWAN.

We would like to inform you that all the sanitary precautions have been implemented for your
safety and we rely on your full collaboration in respecting all the measures put in place. Our
customers and the public at large will be able to visit our branches according to the alphabetical
order established by the authorities.

Wearing a mask, sanitising of hands and temperature checks will be mandatory to access our
premises. Our teams will be on-site to help and guide you to apply barrier gestures and health
protocols, including social distancing.

Call us on 207 3500 for more information.

You can also reach us on Facebook on https:/www.facebook.com/SWANMauritius/

Or visit our website at https:/www.swanforlife.com/en

#staysafe
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